
 04.05.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning:  

 

We were extremely excited to be creating our very own Aardman models .We learnt the best ways to 

handle and mould the modelling clay and learnt some top tips for securing the different parts of the 

body. We hope to bring our models to life by making our own animations in the coming weeks. 

 

 

              
 

 

                
Reminders :  

 

Don’t forget our school trip is on Wednesday – fingers crossed for a rain free day !  

                                                                

                                                                      

                                                                       Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

                                                                                                                 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


